
  

 
 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
11 March 2011 
 

ASX-SGX merger proposal application lodged with FIRB 
 
ASX Limited (ASX) advises that Singapore Exchange Limited (SGX) has today lodged a formal application to the 
Australian Foreign Investment Review Board (FIRB) about the proposed merger of ASX and SGX. 
 
ASX and SGX have also amended the Merger Implementation Agreement entered into on 25 October 2010 to the 
extent required to reflect the new governance arrangements announced on 15 February 2011. 
 
ASX and SGX will make market announcements and update shareholders as approval processes are cleared, 
and also on the schedule for shareholder meetings and merger implementation. 
 
 
Further information:  
 
Media 
Matthew Gibbs 
Manager, Corporate Relations  
Tel: +612 9227 0218  
Email: matthew.gibbs@asx.com.au 
 

Analysts 
Ramy Aziz 
Chief Financial Officer 
Tel: +61 2 9227 0027 
Email: ramy.aziz@asx.com.au 

Leeanne Bland 
Corporate Relations Executive 
Tel: +612 9227 0410 
Email: leeanne.bland@asx.com.au

Rachel Cooper 
Investor Relations Executive 
Tel: +61 2 9227 0835 
Email: rachel.cooper@asx.com.au 
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